From: Little Lambs Christian Preschool <sarat@mygoodshepherd.net>
Subject: Re: Extra Fun Day bags
Date: June 23, 2023 at 1:51:41 PM EDT

To: Leda Hoffman <cubbie.h10@gmail.com>

Hey Leda!

Finally all caught up, so | could take a moment and respond to you. All the teachers,
parents, and kids had nothing but wonderful things to say about you all. They all had a
blast! Thank you so much for thinking of even the teachers with a gift! That was
incredibly thoughtful!

Ms. Tina said everything went very smoothly and that it was well organized and fun!
They said all the volunteers were great! They all said how they loved that there was
plenty to do and lots of volunteers to help. They all said they wish they could do those
field days more often. LOL! So, I think it was a hit!

We can't thank you enough for all you do for our school. We are so grateful.
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